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Kia ora koutou, 
 
Well done to our winners of today's spot prizes, drawn out of all the students who 
received a donation to their fundraising page since yesterday morning! 
 
Congratulations to Charlie Room 4, Sienna Room 12, Frangipani Room 4 and Olivia from 
Room 9!!  Thanks for your fundraising efforts! 
 
If you haven't yet registered and your child/ren are wanting to join in the fun of the Colour 
Run on Sunday 11th April, all you need to do is set up your child's fundraising profile, then 
make a minimum of one donation of any amount to secure their registration for the 
event.  If the pre suggested dollar values are not in line with what you are wanting to pay, 
there is a field where you can type in the amount. 
We don't want anyone to miss out. 
 
Go to https://edendale.raiseit.co.nz/hub to register! 
 
We will be running another Spot prize draw, after Easter, on Wednesday 7th April 
morning.  Anyone who has registered up to this date will be in the draw to win a 
Panasonic Bluetooth Speaker! 
 
If you don't wish to create an online fundraising page for your child, please see the office 
about making an offline donation to secure your child's registration.  This donation will 
still be included with their classroom's total. 
 
If you have any questions about registering for the Colour Run, please email 
pta@edendale.school.nz 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Nā 
 
Friends of Edendale 
Edendale Primary School 
 

 
 


